From: David Kiefer

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: opposition to HB 2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 9:43:32 AM

Dear Legislators,

We write to express our opposition to HB 2027. This bill aims to benefit a small number of wealthy homeowners at
the expense of a large number of trail users.

yours,
Ginger and David Kiefer
18160 Cottonwood Rd, #208
Sunriver, OR 97707
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